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April 10, 1975

Miss Laura Gilpin
409 Camino Del Norte Sal 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Miss Gilpin:

The news that you have received a Guggenheim Fellowship is good to 
hear and we want to congratulate you on this achievement. If you 
want to talk to us about publication of future works, we would like 
you to know how very pleased we would be to hear from you.

PDJ/cea


